Our Lady of the Missions Parent Staff Association

Committee Meeting – Tuesday 3rd Dec 2013 – 7.00pm

In attendance: Joe Shaw, , Teresa Macpherson, Colette Carruthers, Maureen Cumming, Joanne Miller, Wendy McLeod, Bernadette Nordmann, Victoria Drugan, Louise Sheridan, Charlie Jamieson, Catherine Gallagher, Nicola Cochrane, Veronica Dowling.

Apologies: Barbara Rourke, Emma McAndrew. Clare McCargo, Alison Moore, Angela Dolan, Sheila Reid, Karen McCann.

1. Welcome: - Joe welcomed everyone to the meeting and started by expressing a big thanks to Mrs Dowling for her tremendous support, work and valuable contribution to the PSA. Confirmed everyone received copy of previous minutes. No outstanding issues.

2. Lottery:- Claire Grant - £50 and Lesley Tunn - £25

3. Treasurers Report: - Current Balance is just over £8500 this includes £600 from Christmas raffle sales. Joanne confirmed that the school received £15.12 from easy fundraising. It was agreed that we should be trying to do more to promote this as it is very easy to register on the website. 
4. Christmas Update: 

· Cards: Excellent response and profit of just over £1100 be distributed Thanks to Geraldine and the school office staff for organising this.

· Christmas Fayre:  healthy response for volunteers for both the set up on the Friday night and the actual stalls. The donations with regards to toys etc were good but the bottle stall was still requiring donations. A lot of donations for this tend to come in on the Friday and actual day of the fayre. Discussion around ensuring sufficient amount of cups, napkins etc for tea room and Maureen agreed to purchase milk and biscuits. Shortbread etc has been ordered. It was also agreed that proper signage with prices etc should be displayed. 
· Raffle:  Some good responses from local businesses and over £625 raised so far. Email to be sent asking for donations and Catherine will provide poster listing prizes etc.

· Wrapping Night: Joe thanked everyone who attended. 
· Christmas Parties:  Mrs Wright has ordered book and Joe will order ice cream etc. 

5. P7 Disco: - 17th December in St.Josephs Church Hall volunteers agreed. DJ booked. 
6. School Funding Requests: PSA will contribute towards cost of annual pantomime which takes place on 14th January 2014.

7. Future Events: - There will be a get together for mums of the new P1s at the end of 28th February. Karen, Wendy and Barbara to organise. Catherine will submit let request. Discussion around possible ceiladh on the 28th March 2014. 
Date of next meeting: Tuesday 4th February 2014 @ 7:00pm

